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TO:  The Cranbury Press, The Trenton Times and Home News Tribune 
 
FROM:  Debra A. Rubin, RMC 
  Municipal Clerk 
 
RE:  Township Committee Emergency Meeting on Monday, March 16, 2020 
 
DATE:  March 16, 2020 
 

 
 
 The Township Committee held an emergency meeting today, March 16th, at 8:00 a.m. in 
Town Hall at 23-A North Main Street, Cranbury, and went into Closed Session as well as 
pursuant to:  N.J.S.A. 10:4-12B (6)  

• COVID 19 Pandemic 
 
      Due to the need for the meeting, it was unforeseeable and could not be noticed prior. 
 
 Action was taken. 
 
Cc:  Township Committee 
        Deputy Clerk 
        Bulletin Board 
        Township Administrator 
        Township Website 


